
  
  
  

TASO   Volleyball   Officials:   
  

With   the   TAPPS   CHAMPIONSHIPS   this   past   weekend,   the   2020   volleyball   season   

comes   to   a   close.    This   year   provided   many   challenges   for   schools,   coaches,   players   

and   our   officials.    Thank   you   to   all   who   officiated   contests   throughout   the   2020   season   
across   this   great   state   of   Texas.    Without   you   and   your   efforts,   high   school   volleyball   

would   not   have   been   possible.   As   we   move   to   the   winter   seasons,   we   continue   to   wait   
for   the   end   of   these   pandemic   times   and   a   return   to   a   more   normal   fall   next   year.     

However,   TAPPS   and   TASO   have   proved   resilient   and   we   will   be   prepared   to   play   

whatever   the   times   may   bring.   
  

Wishing   all   a   most   blessed   holiday   season   to   close   out   2020.   
  

Thank   you   again   for   your   service   to   the   schools   and   youth   of   Texas.   
  

SIncerely,   

  
Bryan   Bunselmeyer   
Executive   Director   


